
Great Expectations ~ Great Attitude ~ Great opportunities 

TERM 3       WEEK 9

DATES TO
REMEMBER







TERM 3



Tues 21st & Wed 22nd
'THE LION KING'

 Matinee and evening
performances






Thurs Sept 22nd
PUBLIC HOLIDAY



Frid Sept 23rd 




LAST DAY OF TERM



TERM 4



Monday Oct 10th
Start of Term 4 for 
staff and students



Monday Oct 17th

Afternoon Tea for
Kinders 2023 at

3.30pm













PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers




What a busy and exciting Term 3 we have had at Bega Valley Public
School. Our K-2 musical in Week 6 'The Wrong Book' was a huge
success with so many families and community members joining us for
the first time in over two years. 



Next week our 3-6 students present their musical 'The Lion King' which
is another fantastic opportunity to share with you all the talented and
creative students and teachers we have here at our school. Thank you
to the P and C for cooking the sausage sizzle. I encourage families to
come along and purchase a sausage sandwich in support of our
committed P and C members. We are always looking for more families
to join us as part of our P and C. We meet roughly twice a term and it
is a great opportunity to hear about what is happening at our school
and support initiatives and fundraisers that go directly back to
purchasing equipment and subsidising excursions like the Stage 3
camp at our school.  



This term it has been a pleasure to welcome the preschool students
into our school as part of our Kindergarten Orientation program -
Smooth Start. Anyone wanting to enroll their child for Kindergarten
2023 is encouraged to contact the office for an enrolment pack and
information. We will also be holding an afternoon tea on the 17th
October for any interested families at 3.30pm.



I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe break with school
holidays commencing next Friday 23rd. We look forward to welcoming
all our students back on Monday the 10th of October.







Email: begavalley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

21 AUCKLAND STREET BEGA NSW 2550                                                         Melissa Fay                          
SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS: 8.30AM TO 3.30PM                                                 Principal
Website:  bega-p.schools.nsw.gov.au                            
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NEWSLETTER
Phone: (02) 6492 1280

HAVE A HAPPY AND SAFE HOLIDAYHAVE A HAPPY AND SAFE HOLIDAY



PLEASE NOTE - The Change of date for our
performance of 'THE LION KING'. 

Due to Thursday September 22nd being a Public
Holiday for the passing of Queen Elizabeth. 

The dates for our musical
 'THE LION KING' days have been rescheduled from 

Thursday 22nd to Tuesday 20th. 
Tickets are now availabkle at the front office. 

 $5 per ticket (CASH ONLY)





SMS messages are sent out everyday, mid

morning, to parents if their child/children

are absent on the day. Could you please

reply to this message with the reason.

Please only use this number to reply to our

SMS not to initiate a message to us.
 

ABSENCES

Visit our  Website

 bega-p.schools .nsw.gov .au

Download the new
communication App 

Sentral Parent Portal. 
You will need a unique digital key
to be able to access the portal. 

Please contact the school to
obtain a key if you have not

received one yet.



Fantastic features such as
booking interviews, recording an
absence or checking the date of
an event on our calendar that is

updated daily. 
 



P & C NEWS

FACEBOOK

Please join the school’s

Facebook page, it is a great

source of information about

what is happening in the school.  

Information from the school

and the  P & C will go out on

Facebook, so make sure you

join. 

Helpers needed for Sunday 18th
September for the Bega Tathra Safe
Ride. The P&C will be helping out with

the safe ride again this year.
 We need helpers from 

8am to approx. 9.30.
We will be manning 9 spots at the

start of the ride and act as marshals
directing riders at intersections.

Please let us know if you 
can help on the day.

   
   

   
   
   
   
  
  

SENTRAL APP







Class News K6A

The boys in K6A have been putting their mathematician hats on,
learning about Area and Fractions - dividing a group of 

objects into halves and quarters. 
Not only are they willingly participating in their

 learning, they are having lots of fun! 

LOOK AT US



Class News KA

What a term! Well done to all our little performers and what a great job
they did on stage in our K-2 play. 
This term we continue to practice and extend our writing ideas. We are
learning to respond to and create imaginative and informative texts based
on books about Australian animals. KA are using the word wall to support
their writing and matching it with some great craft projects.





Class News 1/2A



Class News 1/2J

This year our K-2 performance was based on Nick Bland's story The Wrong
Book. The children followed Nicholas Ickle through all the wrong books! 1/2J
had a fantastic time performing a song and dance to I Just Can’t Wait to be
King from The Lion King. They loved dressing up as lions with big manes.
Isla (Nickolas Ickle), Ellie (Storyteller One), Mia (Simba), Kobie (Pumba) and
Riley (Timon) delivered their lines brilliantly! We hope you all enjoyed the
school play as much as we did! 



Term 3 has been a busy term for 3/4F. Preparations for the play are well
underway and we are looking forward to families coming along to see us
perform. As always, we have also been very focused on our learning.  In
particular, we have been enjoying the text Charlie and the Chocolate
Factory by Roald Dahl.  We have been using vocabulary and examples from
this and other texts to help us develop more descriptive and detailed
writing. In addition, we have also used the text as inspiration for our art
lessons. Students selected a scene from the text and recreated it with a
focus on perspective. 3/4F are also very proud of our students who
participated in the Festival of Instrumental Music and represented our
school by performing at the Sydney Opera House. Congratulations to Mia,
Kimberley and Aubrey who went to Sydney with the recorder group.

Class News 3/4F



Class News 4/5B

In Term 3, 45B have been active participants in extra-curricular activities.
The students have represented our school in a respectful way at the Zone
Athletics Carnival, Regional Athletics Carnival, Inter-school Snow Sports
Carnival and State Carnival, Bournda Creative and Talented excursions, the
first performances of the year for the School Band and Choir, recorder
performance at the Sydney Opera House and the Year 5’s at the Stage 3
NRL gala day. The participation and resilience at these events have been
outstanding. On top of that, the class has been busy with their preparations
for the first School Play in three years. Students have enjoyed continuing
their involvement with Digital Technologies with Mrs Deen. We have been
getting messy in Science and Literacy following procedures to make things,
experimenting with solids, liquids and gas. The class has enjoyed reading and
doing activities about Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. They look forward
to doing more activities about the book soon including designing their own
lolly name and wrapper, watching the movie and making chocolate.






Class News 5/6R

It has been another busy Term for 5/6R with many wonderful
achievements and fun activities. All students are progressing well with
their class dojo’s with many students at the terrific level, heading towards
the awesome level. 

The engagement in our “One Small Island” unit of learning has been very
impressive, with students improving their knowledge of sustainability and
human impact on the environment. Collaborating with a partner all class
members researched, designed and edited a powerpoint presentation on
Australian Antartic explorer Douglas Mawson applying their design and
technology skills. 

Consistent independent reading has been a focus this term, with many
students completing the Premier’s Reading Challenge. We enjoyed the
NRL tag and tackle gala day last week immensely. Our Premier’s Sporting
Challenge concludes at the end of the term, with students tracking their
physical activity levels each week.

We are very excited about the Stage 2 and 3 play “The Lion King”, which
will conclude a wonderful term! 

Some individual student highlights from Term 3 include:

I have enjoyed Science this Term, learning about solids, gases and liquids,
James O

This term I enjoyed competing in athletics and participating in the NRL
League Tag Gala Day. I am looking forward to going to the Jindabyne
camp in Term 4. Talerah T

This term, Jai and I got to do coding. It was pretty confusing, but it was
fun! We got to get our character first fall, then walk and a little sooner
jump. We had to copy some line code off our PCYC teacher Lincoln. In the
end, our game looked really cool and was almost perfect. I have saved it
on a USB to play and will be updating the game to make new levels.
Be ready for it!  Bailey W





BEGA VALLEY PIN BUSTERS



On Wednesday a team of students, the Bega Valley Pin Busters, made
their debut appearance at Merimbula’s Top Fun as part of the inclusive

sport knockout competition. The kids demonstrated great sportsmanship
and cheered each other on with great enthusiasm! 

It was a pleasure to accompany these fantastic students who
demonstrated the school’s values so well!

The team came away with a whopping score of 673.



Class News K6O

Week 9 already!!! Wow! What a busy and enjoyable term we have had. Our
Literacy Unit for this term focused on the text Charlie and the Chocolate
Factory. The unit included an in-depth study of the text and movie,
exploring how narratives are constructed and the language which is used
to engage audience. As part of this tasks, students wrote about their
favourite chocolates and why they like them along with designing their own
chocolate bars. Students also wrote a review on why they favoured the
book or the film over the other. Below are some pictures of our writing
from this term.  






                                     Data Collection-Pizza Toppings
As part of our Mathematics program, we used the knowledge we learnt
around data collection to find out what students in our class enjoyed most on
their pizzas. The data showed that both ham and peperoni were quite
popular, but not so mich pinepalle.. We used this information when ordering
ingredients for our Friday cooking lesson. The pizzas were delicious. 



                                                     Digi Tech
This term, Mrs Deen has been joining K6O for Digi Tech lessons. Over the
last two weeks, we have been looking at the metamorphosis of a frog.
Students used the Lego kits and Wedo software to create a tadpole,
froglet and frog and coding them to make them move just like the real
thing.  Here are some photos of our finished products. 



MUSIC NEWS

Our band programs are going well this term. Lots of our wind and brass
students have made exceptional progress and are really enjoying playing
together.
14 of our senior recorder group participated in the Festival of Instrumental
Music at the Sydney Opera House. They all represented BVPS brilliantly
and had a fantastic time. They played alongside 500 other recorder
players and 200 string players from public schools all over NSW. The
concert was outstanding and the experience was very memorable.

Our Stage 2 & 3 musical, The Lion King, is being presented next week on
Tuesday and Wednesday, with matinees at 12pm and evening
performances at 6:30pm. Our main cast have been rehearsing well
together and all class groups and choir have been learning all the famous
songs from the musical. It's going to be a sensational show. Tickets are
available from the BVPS office. Our P&C are holding a sausage sizzle prior
to each evening performance.







Congratulations to Addie Bateman who achieved third place in her
100m sprint at the Regional Athletics Carnival in Canberra on Friday.
This qualifies Addie for the State Athletics carnival to be 
held in Sydney in October. A wonderful achievement Addie!
Well done to Natek, Ewan, Nahali, Grace, Tom, Freya, Phoenix and
Zali, our other Regional representatives who displayed great
sportsmanship and determination.

ATHLETICS NEWS







Bega Angledale Woolworths Blast Program caters for boys and girls
from 4 - 8 years old .
The Bull's Blaster program will each Friday in term 4, 2022. Each
session runs for 60-minutes from 5pm. We will run a Junior Blasters (5
and 6 year olds) and a Master Blaster for (7 & 8 year olds)
Each Junior Blasters session has been designed in two-week blocks to
simplify delivery, which means more time playing and less time
providing instructions. By structuring sessions in this way, Junior
Blasters will recognize their own development as they improve over
two sessions - promoting skill development and providing motivation
for the child.

This season we will also run a Master Blaster program for 7 and 8 year
olds. This program is an extension of the junior blaster program and is
more suitable for those older children. It is also a great lead into more
organized cricket in U11s.
The Bega Angledale Blast Program.

Start Date: Friday 14 October 2021
Time: 5pm to 6pm
Program length: 10 weeks (last session 16 December)
Cost $100 per participant - use your Active Kids Voucher


